
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD 64 (MANATEE AVENUE) FROM 10th STREET TO  

THE BRADEN RIVER 

Financial Project ID: 447378-1 December 18, 2024 

Manatee County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Nancy Morgan 
Community Outreach Manager 

Cell or Text: 941-720-6335 
Nancy.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

Barbara Catlin 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 302-5048  
Barbara.Catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will commence milling, resurfacing, curb and sidewalk, signal work, some 

pipe replacements and drainage improvements on State Road 64 (Manatee Avenue) from 10th Street to the Braden 

River in Manatee County in early January, 2025. The project limits cover approximately 3.4 miles. In addition to the  

stated work, there will be pedestrian detours throughout the project. The estimated project cost is $7.4 million.    

Project Location Map  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 

or 

Milling and resurfacing 

Curb and sidewalk 

Signal upgrades at three intersections 

Drainage and pipe replacement 

Pavement markings  

 

Construction begins early January, 2025; estimated 

completion is mid-2025  

Motorists can expect lane closures overnight,  

starting after 7:30 pm for milling and resurfacing  

Pedestrians can expect detours throughout the  

project and are encouraged to use caution 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

